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 Tel: ……………….
www.blackburnwithdarwenccg.nhs.uk
Date:  …………………..
Dear …………….,
Re:  Request to prescribe ………………………………………………… 

        For …………………………………………… NHS ……………………..  DOB…………….
You recently saw one of my patients, and recommended a medicine that unfortunately I am unable to prescribe as it has been agreed locally that all prescribing should be retained by the hospital specialist.

Across the East Lancashire health economy a Joint Medicines Formulary exists, which applies equally to primary care and to secondary care prescribing.  All relevant guidance can be found online at www.elmmb.nhs.uk. 

The medicine you have recommended has been designated with a RED Traffic Light.  Such medicines should be initiated by specialists only and prescribing retained within secondary care; primary care prescriber initiation or continuation of treatment is not recommended. This is because such treatments usually require specialist knowledge, monitoring, dose adjustment or further evaluation in use.

I would be grateful if you could continue prescribing for this patient, with supplies provided through the hospital pharmacy.  If you would like to discuss this further then please contact your directorate pharmacist within the hospital who will be able to advise you further.  

Yours faithfully,

Name

Designation
Practice Address & Contact Details
Clinical Chief Officer Dr Chris Clayton         Chief Operating Officer (Designate) Debbie Nixon         Chair (Designate) Joe Slater

